
MINUTES FOR JANUARY 8, 2020 
LAKE MURRAY TENNIS CLUB 

Present:  Frank Riolo, Chet Snyder, Kathy Culver, Denise Stefanson, Nanette 
Herbuveaux, Kaye Lustig, Donn Goss, Brian Cox 

Management:  Dan Emmerson,  Kathy Emmerson 

Minutes had been sent out previously by email.  Chet made a motion to accept the 
minutes.  Nan seconded the motion, which passed unanimously. 

Kathy Culver also emailed other Board Members with the financial data for the 
month.  Frank made a motion to accept the financial data.  Chet seconded the 
motion.  Motion passed. 

Last month we had one new family membership.  We also have two comped 
memberships for Graham Hilton and Doug Goodall for their services.  Kathy made a 
motion to accept the new membership.  Kaye seconded and the motion passed. 

Nanette reported the ladies league teams have all started.  Sundays have become 
very popular between the men’s and the junior teams.  We also have another junior 
team interested in playing. 

Chet stated the resurfacing was complete and the new shed is all in place. 

Kathy Emmerson asked the Board to approve 12 new chairs for the courts.  We also 
have a new yard container for green waste to be collected on Thursdays.  The 
gazebo needs to have the scaffolding removed so it can be operational. 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:30 PM.


